
 

           

   CIR/24- 26.5.25 

Invitation to Participate in Awareness Camp – “Say No to Drugs, Say No to 
Violence” 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Indian Association, Umm Al Quwain has invited 
our school to participate in an awareness camp titled: 

“Say No to Drugs, Say No to Violence” 

Date: 1st June 2025 (Sunday) 

Time: From 3:00 PM onwards 

Venue: Indian Association Hall, Umm Al Quwain 

This initiative aims to spread awareness among students and parents about the harmful 
effects of drug abuse and violence and to promote a culture of safety, responsibility, 
and positive action. 

We encourage the participation of both students and parents in this valuable 
community event. If you and/or your children  are interested in attending, please fill in 
the Google Form linked below by 30th May 2025. 

Google Form Link: https://forms.gle/1uWEMXAHc6rjNhBr9 

Please note: Transportation will not be provided by the school. Parents are 
requested to arrange their own transportation to and from the venue. 

Let us join hands to create a safer, healthier, and more aware society for our children. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dr.Saifudheen P.Hamsa  

Principal 

https://forms.gle/1uWEMXAHc6rjNhBr9

